WOODBRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT



40 Beecher Road - South Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D. - Superintendent

May 13, 2022

Dear WSD Community:

Please find below important health and safety updates.

• Wednesday morning, the Woodbridge Board of Education heard a presentation on our administrative team's response to COVID-19 rates that are rising not just here at Beecher, but also across the State. A highly important strategy is for each individual to stay home from school when sick; such a decision has a huge positive impact on all in our community!

Since my last communication in this regard (May 6), 33 members of our community have tested positive for COVID-19, and were at

Beecher Road School when potentially contagious:

Case	Reported to BRS	Last at BRS
1	5/6/22	5/6/22
2	5/6/22	5/6/22
3	5/6/22	5/6/22
4	5/7/22	5/6/22
5	5/7/22	5/6/22
6	5/8/22	5/6/22
7	5/8/22	5/6/22
8	5/8/22	5/6/22
9	5/8/22	5/6/22
10	5/8/22	5/6/22
11	5/8/22	5/6/22
12	5/9/22	5/9/22
13	5/9/22	5/9/22
14	5/10/22	5/9/22
15	5/10/22	5/9/22
16	5/10/22	5/9/22
17	5/10/22	5/9/22
18	5/10/22	5/9/22
19	5/10/22	5/9/22
20	5/10/22	5/10/22
21	5/11/22	5/10/22
22	5/12/22	5/11/22
23	5/12/22	5/11/22
24	5/12/22	5/11/22
25	5/12/22	5/11/22
26	5/12/22	5/12/22
27	5/12/22	5/12/22
28	5/12/22	5/12/22
29	5/12/22	5/12/22
30	5/13/22	5/12/22
31	5/13/22	5/12/22
32	5/13/22	5/12/22
33	5/13/22	5/12/22

- Please notify BRS Principal Analisa Sherman if your child tests positive for COVID-19.
- If you are interested in receiving one or more COVID-19 test kits, please contact my office; we have an ample supply provided by the State of Connecticut.

Thank you again for your continued support of the health and safety of every single member of our community, and please e-mail back with any questions or concerns you may have.

Sincerely

Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D.

Superintendent